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From: Emily Della Fera <emily@tandanafoundation.org>
Sent: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 3:44 PM

To: Anna Taft <anna@tandanafoundation.org>

Subject: A Big Thank You

Hello Tandana Friends and Supporters,

Our summer school team put together a presentation to show what the students learned this year. You can see the subjects they explored,
some new and some old, as well as enjoy their creativity expressed in Art Class.

Thank you, again, for all your support of our high school scholarship students. As you can see, they (and we) truly appreciate it!
Until next time,

Emily Della Fera
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